
 

 
 

March 27, 2020 
 
Dear Professional Colleagues, 
 
The entire country, aiming to stop the spread of the novel coronavirus, is 
currently witnessing lockdown. 
 
In this hour of need, I urge you all to support the people who require it the 
most. Extend a helping hand to your domestic help, senior citizens or any 
other person who might need it. 
 
Further, I request you all to contribute generously to the Prime Minister's 
Relief Fund or respective CM Relief Fund as responsible citizens of this great 
nation. 
 
Any patronage from your end at this dire juncture will help our Government 
and our nation fight against this disease. 
 
Let us all contribute in our own humble way and aid the fight against this 
pandemic. 
 
Kindly practice strict social distancing and keep your morale high. 
 
Take care of yourself and your loved ones. 
 
For any support or assistance, I am always just a phone call away. 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
CS Suresh Pandey 
Chairman, NIRC- ICSI 
Mobile- 9968300649 


